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TASMANIA

MORE SEATS FROM HOBART TO PERTH WITH NEW QANTASLINK DIRECT SERVICE

Thursday, 29 May 2025: QantasLink and Hobart Airport have announced direct flights between Hobart and Perth from
September, marking the Flying Kangaroo’s return to the route for the first time since 2023.

The service will operate three times a week most months of the year and provide an additional 32,000 seats between
the Tasmanian and West Australian markets, improving access into both regions for business and leisure travellers.

In a boost for the country’s resource sectors, the flights will offer greater connectivity for Tasmanian-based FIFO workers
and customers into Western Australia.

Customers can also make the most of new one-stop international options through Qantas’ growing western hub in Perth
including London, Paris and Rome (seasonal).

The new flights are now available for booking on gantas.com with a special launch fare of $299 Economy one-way (sale
ends 11.59pm AEST on Monday 2 June 2025, unless sold out prior).*

Comments to be attributed to CEO QantasLink Rachel Yangoyan
“We're really proud to add Hobart-Perth services back on the map for the Qantas Group.

These services will offer more seats and travel options into Perth and beyond on Qantas’ international network —and
also support those working in the FIFO and resource sectors with connections across Western Australia on the
QantasLink network.”

Comments from Chief Executive Officer Hobart Airport Norris Carter

“We're delighted to welcome Qantas back to the Hobart-Perth route. As well as making it faster to reach Perth, for the
first time ever we have one-stop flights between Hobart and Europe.

It’s a great win for Tasmania, because it’s easier for Tasmanians to travel to Europe, and for European visitors to get to
Tasmania. If London is calling, or you fancy a Roman holiday, this ticket is for you. This is another example of why we’re
expanding our terminal and upgrading our runway to make tomorrow’s Tasmania possible.”

Flight details

- Qantaslink’s direct Hobart-Perth services will take off from 26 September 2025 and operate year-round (with
the exception of May, June and August), flying on Monday, Friday and Sunday.

- Services will be operated by the 150-seat QantasLink A319 aircraft which currently operate intra-WA flights
particularly for the resources sector, with 150 economy seats.

- The aircraft are fitted with Q Streaming Entertainment systems, enabling customers to watch a wide range of
movies and TV shows on their own devices (note: inflight WiFi is not available on these aircraft).

* Selected travel dates and days apply and fares may not be available on all flights or days. Visit gantas.com for full terms and
conditions.
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